
AROOSTOOK SKI SEASON WRAP UP! 
 
Please spread the word that Saturday, April 10th at 6:30 we will be 
hosting, in conjunction with the 10th Mtn Ski Club, our End of Season 
Potluck at the Stockholm School in Stockholm.  This evening is an 
opportunity for the ski community of Northern Maine to come together and 
enjoy a social evening with good food and good company.   
 
Everyone is asked to bring some sort of food, desert, or beverage to share.  We 
will be giving out 2010 Aroostook Cup Awards, as well as presenting a slideshow 
from the busy ski season!  To help keep everyone from bringing the same dish 
please go by the following: 
 
If your last name starts with: 
  
A-F            Please bring a Beverage 
G-L            Please bring a Dessert 
M-S            Please bring a Salad 
T-Z             Please bring a Hot Dish 
 
Prior to the potluck, please join us for a ski community roundtable 
discussion at 4:00 PM (location in Stockholm; TBA).  Our goal is to bring 
together parents, coaches, club members, athletes, ski leaders and more 
to discuss a variety of topics that affect our ski community in Aroostook 
County.  Some of the topics to discuss include: 
 
-Club and Rec Programming 
-Middle School & High School Skiing 
-The Aroostook Cup 
-Youth Programming 
-Masters Programming 
-Ski rentals 
 
Come and be heard on these topics and more.  Together as a community we can 
work to steer the skiing in Aroostook County towards successful seasons to 
come.   
 
Again, the community roundtable starts at 4:00, the potluck starts at 6:30.  We 
hope to see you in Stockholm!  For directions to the school please call the MWSC 
Office at 492-1444, or MWSC Coach Mike Smith at 227-0250.   
 
  


